

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

February 5, 2021

The Honorable Steve Daines U.S. Senate 320 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Fax: (202) 228-1236

Dear Senator Daines:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your bill (S. 156) that would permit reenrollment by retiree beneficiaries with a monthly fee payment for TRICARE Select at any time during 2021.

The Association appreciates your dedication to retiree issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoLafra.org.

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER J. SLAWINSKI National Executive Director

CJS:tl:tw